Letter of Authorization

March 15,2018

Reference: Change of Identification Authorization, FCC ID: RI7GS2200M
To Whom It May Concern:

Authorization:

This letter grants authorization for representatives of Telit Communications S.p.A

to apply to the FCC for a change in identification as specified under 47CFR2.933 of the
FCC rules.

This authorization applies to Gainspan Corporation FCC ID: YOPGS2200M.
We are aware that Telit Communications S.p.A intends to market the above referenced
product under their own FCC ID: RI7GS2200M.

Contact Information:

Please contact me by telephone at +1-714-815-2919, or by e-mail
(Greg. Winner(@telit.com) if there are questions or additional information needed
concerning this authorization.

Sincerely, (\.\ Q 3

W
Mr. Greg Winner

General Manager R&D
Gainspan Corporation
3590, N 1st St, #300
San Jose, CA 95134
USA
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